
End of year dates

Canaan Sixth Grade


May - June 2023


May		 29		 No School - memorial day

June 	 1		 Prize Speaking semifinals 


(staff/students only) 8:30 a.m.

2		 In class poetry presentations

5		 Poetry Collections due

6		 Visit to middle school 9:40-11:20 a.m.


Prize Speaking finals 6 p.m.

 (parents/public invited)


7		 Create A Country posters due & 				
Presentations given


12		 Sixth grade Awards night 6 p.m.

rehearsal 1:15-2:15

students at school by 5:45 p.m.


13		 Field Day 12 p.m. - 2:15 p.m.

14		 6th grade Field trip to T&B’s & Gifford’s 


8:30 - 1:45

15		 Last day of school - half day


Dismissal at 11:45 a.m.


May 26, 2023




Dear Sixth Grade Families,


On the back of this letter you will find a list of dates for the end of the 
year.  Please review the dates and let us know if you have any questions.


June 12, 2023 is Sixth Grade Awards Night (otherwise known as 6th 
grade graduation). Parent volunteers are needed to ask for donations of 
food and drinks for refreshments, setting up and cleaning up refreshments, 
and volunteers are also needed to decorate.  Please let us know if you are 
willing to help with any of these.  Students will be practicing for the 
ceremony on the afternoon of June 12th.  If possible, please don’t pick up 
your student early on that day.  During the ceremony, each student is given 
a Completion Certificate and two flowers to give to a parent, grandparent, 
or other adult who is important to them.  If your student wants to give more 
than 2 flowers away, they will need to be purchased separately by you/
them and brought with them on the night of the 12th. The ceremony starts 
at 6; students should be at school no later than 5:45.


June 13 is Field Day.  The events usually start at noon.  Please make 
sure your student has a water bottle and sun screen if needed.  Volunteers 
must be background checked.  You can get more information about this 
from the office.


June 14 is the sixth grade end of the year trip.  We will be heading to 
T&B’s in the morning for bowling, arcade games, and lunch, then we will go 
to Gifford’s for ice cream and mini-golf.  No chaperones are needed for this 
trip.  Everything will be paid for by the school, so students don’t need to 
bring any money.  They will be given $10 for arcade games and can bring a 
little more if they want, but it is not necessary.  Students can bring a water 
bottle, but do not need anything else.


June 15 is the last student day, and it is a half day.  Students will be 
dismissed at 11:45.  You will hear about Middle School classroom 
placement sometime over the summer.


Please let us know if you can volunteer to help with Awards Night, 
and if you have any other questions.  Thank you.


Sean Currie & Margi Theriault

Sixth Grade Teachers

Canaan Elementary School


